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March 22, 2017 

 
Via Email and U.S. Mail 

Darrin Polhemus, Deputy Director 

State Water Resources Control Board 

Division of Drinking Water 

1001 I Street, 24
th

 Floor 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

dpolhemus@waterboards.ca.gov 

 

RE: Local Primacy Delegation Agreement Amendments  

Dear Mr. Polhemus: 

This is a follow up to my letter to you dated January 17, 2017 regarding amendments to the 

Local Primacy Agreement that was entered into between the California Department of Health 

(CDPH) and Santa Barbara County effective December 9, 2013. The amendments are set forth in 

your letter of January 9, 2017. 

In an action taken on March 21, 2017, the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors voted to 

approve the amendments and authorized the Public Health Director to notify the State Water 

Quality Control Board (SWQCB) of the County acceptance.  Santa Barbara County hereby 

accepts the terms and conditions of the Amendments pursuant to your letter of January 9, 2017 

and agrees to implement said Amendments beginning on the effective date April 1, 2017. 

In addition to the amendments offered by the SWQCB the County recommends further 

amendments that specifically recognize the SWQCB in place of CDPH as the administering 

agency for the program. 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Carrie Topfliffe 

Interim Director 

Santa Barbara County Public Health Department 
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Susan Klein-Rothschild, MSW  Deputy Director  

Douglas Metz, DPM, MPH  Deputy Director 
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